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To: Dr. Hideo Okinaka,  Chair, 3GPP2 Steering Committee

Cc: Richard Robinson, Chairman of 3GPP2 TSG-S

Date:

12th March, 2003

Subject: Request for more information and participation

Dear Dr. Okinaka,

In December 2002, we sent 3GPP2 TSG-S a liaison statement announcing the formation of WIG. Since then we have moved forward with our activities in light of growing interest within IEEE 802.11. 

At the IEEE 802.11 March 2003 Plenary meeting in Dallas Fort-Worth, Texas, we decided to further understand the 3GPP2 interworking architecture in order to facilitate the development of an appropriate functionality on the WLAN side of the interworking architecture. Since 3GPP2 has worked on WLAN interworking issues, it would be most beneficial for the IEEE 802.11 community to leverage this work to provide an 802.11-to-network interface that provides functionality needed for proper interworking between the 2 systems.
Therefore, we would like to request the following for the upcoming IEEE Interim meeting in May 2003 to be held in Singapore:

1) Status of project in WLAN interworking  

2) A presentation of 3GPP2 WLAN Interworking architecture

In the spirit of cooperation, we would like to invite delegates of 3GPP2 to the Singapore and future IEEE 802.11 meetings to further this effort. We provide the details of these meetings for 2003 below:

IEEE Interim Meeting

May 11-16th, 2003, Singapore

IEEE Plenary Meeting

July 20-25th, 2003, San Francisco, California, USA

IEEE Interim Meeting

Sept, 2003, TBD

IEEE Plenary Meeting

Nov 9 –14th, 2003, Albuquerque, New Mexico, USA

We look forward to a close cooperative relationship with 3GPP2 and seek an active participation of your delegates in our efforts. 
Best Regards

Stuart J. Kerry, Teik-Kheong Tan
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